HHT Committee

From: Carmie <Carmie@hawaii.rr.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 28, 2017 12:05 PM

To: HHT Committee

Subject: HHT-39 Front Street Apartments Resolution 11/16/2017
Importance: High

Dear Honorable Chair, Co-Chair and HHT Committee:

| extend heartfelt respect and gratitude for your passing HHT -39 (Resolution for Front Street Apartments) . It was a
great meeting filled with a lot of good questions excellent information.

Thank you for giving me hope and a good holiday. Last year | found out, but not from Management, about our status
from Affordable to Market and my immanent homelessness on Thanksgiving day. It has been a long year filled with
depression, hopelessness, yet you gave me back some Hope.

| am totally disabled not getting any younger either. Sadly, | do not even have money to move even if there were a place
which we all know there is not. Your efforts are appreciated by every single one of us here at FSA’s. We need your help
desperately and your vote “yes” is critical on Friday December 1, 2017- NO. 17-178.

Mahalo Nui Loa.
Respectfully Yours,

Carmie Spellman
Front Street Apt. Tenant



